Docket No. 50-247

Consolidated Edison Company of
New York, Inc.
ATTN: Mr. John D, 0'Toele
Vizce President - Nuclear
Engineering and GQuality Assurance

& Irving Place

New York, New York 10003
Gentlemen:

Subject: Inspection 50-247/82-02

This refers to your letter dated June 14, in response to our
meeting held on March 10, 1982,

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive
actions documented in your letter. These actions will be
examined during a future inspection of your licensed program.

Your cooperation with us 1s appreciated,

Sincerely,

al Signed Bys
Goorge H Sm1th Director

fvision of Emergency Preparedness
and Operational Support

cec:

C. W, Jackson, Vice President, Nuclcar Power

K. Burke, Director, Regulatory Affairs

W. D. Hamlin, Assistant to Resident Manager (PASNY)
F. Batra, Resident Construction Manager

Lewis F. Liberatori, Nuclear Licensing Engineer
Director, Power Division

Thomas J. Farrelly, Esquire

Brent L. Brandenburg, Assisvant General Counse)
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Local Pubiic Document Room (LPDR)

Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)

NRC Resident Inspector
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